
 
 

Thursday, March-06-25 
 

 
From Mrs Krause and the Yearbook Team 
 

Grade 8 girls basketball team photos are the start of lunch today, in the gym. 
Please come right at the start of lunch and spread the word! 

 
 
From Mr. McLaverty 
  

Any students interested in writing the Euclid math competition please contact Mr. McLaverty 
by lunchtime today, March 6th 

 
 
From Mme. Ballam and Sra. Tate 
 

Here you are, what you’ve all been waiting for….Students in Grades 10-12 next year who are in French 
and Spanish……..It’s really time to get excited!! 

 
THE TRIP TO FRANCE AND SPAIN, SPRING BREAK 2026 

 
The meeting is next Tuesday, Mar 11 at 6:30pm via Zoom.Tell your parents to register. 
Click on the QR code to get all the information.  

 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/113SGP14J9pOxcmQ2eHq-
cA3csFV656bn/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105667727706062669468&rtpof=true&sd=true 

 
 
 
 

From Ms. Fowlie 
 

Both online course selection through MyEd AND the paper course selection sheets are 
overdue. If you have not submitted your paper copy, it needs to be in this week to the office. If 
you have not submitted through MyEd, you no longer can and need to meet with Ms. Fowlie, 
Ms. Sanders, or Mr. McLaverty asap. All late submissions are date stamped which can affect 
your elective choices. 
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